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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

August 31, 2020 

Michael Weis, Manager 
National Nuclear Security Administration 
Los Alamos National Laboratory         
3747 West Jemez Road, A 316 
Los Alamos, NM 87544 

Kirk Lachman, Manager  
DOE Environmental Management  
Los Alamos Field Office 
P.O. Box 1663, MS-K491 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 

RE: SETTLEMENT AGREEMENT AND STIPULATED FINAL ORDER HWB-14-20,  
SEMI-ANNUAL REPORT FOR PERIOD ENDING JULY 22, 2020 
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY  
EPA ID #NM0890010515 
LANL-MISC 

Dear Messrs. Weis and Lachman: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the United States Department 
of Energy (DOE), Newport News Nuclear BWXT-Los Alamos, LLC (N3B), and Triad National 
Security, LLC (Triad), collectively referred to as Respondents, Settlement Agreement and 
Stipulated Final Order HWB-14-20, Semi-Annual Report for Period Ending July 22, 2020 (Semi-
Annual Report) dated July 22, 2020 and referenced by EPC-DO-20-194/LA-UR-20-24534.   

Additionally, on August 3, 2020, Respondents submitted a Settlement Agreement and 
Stipulated Final Order HWB-14-20, Semi-Annual Report for Period Ending July 22, 2020-
Addendum, EPC-DO-20-247/LA-UR-20-25604 (Addendum) which provided DOE’s certification 
for the Enclosure 1 and 2 originally submitted on July 22, 2020. 

The Respondents have met the notification requirements of the Settlement Agreement and 
Stipulated Final Order HWB-14-20.  NMED is reducing the frequency of reporting from semi-
annual to annual, the next Report must be submitted to NMED by July 22, 2021. 
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Please contact Siona Briley of my staff at (505) 476-6049 should you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kevin M. Pierard, Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
 
 
cc:   N. Dhawan, NMED HWB  
 M. Schatz, NMED HWB 
 S. Briley, NMED HWB 
 L. King, EPA 6PD-N 
 A. Duran, DOE-EM-LA 
 K. Armijo, NA-LA 
 E. Torres, EWP 
 P. Padilla, Triad 
 E. Day, N3B 
 P. Maestas, N3B 
 S. Story-Hughes, Triad 
 adesh-record@lanl.gov 
 epc-correspondence@lanl.gov 
 locatesteam@lanl.gov 
 rcra-prr@lanl.gov 
 lasomailbox@nnsa.doe.gov 
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